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ASSOCIATION OF MEMBER NOMINATED TRUSTEES
Minutes of the Annual General Meeting of the Association held on 24 April 2017 which was hosted by Punter Southall
at the British Academy, 10-11 Carlton House Terrace, London SW1Y 5AG, 
The Meeting was chaired by Bill Trythall in his capacity as Secretary of The Association of Member Nominated Trustees Ltd.  31 Members were present. The Chair welcomed Members to the meeting. 
Approval of the Minutes of the previous AGM, which had been provided to Members via the website and by hard copy at the Meeting, was agreed by the Meeting.
The Co-chairs, David Weeks and Janice Turner, reported on the work of the Association throughout 2016. This has seen the membership of the Association grow from 565 in 2016 to 711 Members representing pensions schemes with combined assets of £700 billion.  As well as an increase in membership there had been an increase in turnover and activities undertaken by the Association, including most recently lobbying of parliament. 

Since 2016 the Association employed two members of staff: Kate Bendy who had worked for the Association since 2010, and Bridget Hiluta who had worked on the Red Line Voting Initiative. From 2017 the Association has been provided with services by Caroline Davies, administration and committee officer, Leanne Clements, campaign manager for Red Line Voting, and Kate Brown in accountancy.  SJW continued to provide website and communications support and KBPR continued to provide PR support. 

The Co-chairs thanked members of the Committee for their hard work and in particular Barry Parr one of the two founding Co-chairs who had established the Association from 2010 – 2016. He retired from the Committee at this AGM. The Meeting approved the Co-chairs’ report.
On behalf of the Management Committee Robin Bell introduced the financial report. The accounts showed that the Association was in sound financial health and in a position to continue to expand its activities. Approval of the financial report, was proposed by John Flynn, seconded by Marcus Sinclair-Taylor, and agreed by the Meeting.

The Secretary reported on the re-election of members to the Management Committee. There had been four vacancies and three of these had sought re-election. Three nominations had been received and the following has been elected unopposed: Andrea Myers, Janice Turner and David Weeks. 
It was reported that at least one member had not received in time the e-mail calling for nominations to the Committee.  An undertaking was given by the Chair that the incoming  Committee would be asked to study how in future greater assurance could be obtained that members had received such calls, albeit it was noted that securing total assurance was impracticable. The AMNT always encouraged interested Member Nominated Trustees to take part.
There being no further business, the Meeting was then closed.
Caroline M Davies, AMNT Administrator 
22nd May 2017
